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April 3, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Voters of Hatboro, and Dear Fellow Millbrook Members, 

 

As an active member of the Hatboro community, and an organization dedicated to 

preserving and protecting the rich history of Hatboro and local communities, we 

support the Hatboro Library Yes Committee’s efforts to secure stable funding for 

the Union Library.  

 

Other area libraries receive public funding that enables them to continue providing 

valuable and meaningful services to their communities.  The Union Library of 

Hatborough has been serving our community as a hub for educational resources 

and research since 1755!   

 

Today, Union Library is the third oldest in Pennsylvania, and the distinguished, 

Gothic architecture that is home to the library since 1849, is on the National 

Register of Historic Places.  

 

Not only is Union Library a focal point for the community of Hatboro, it serves as a 

living reminder of our past.   

 

The Millbrook Society supports our Union Library and the funding referendum that 

will continue the library’s rich heritage and its valuable service to all of us.   

 

We urge the residents of Hatboro to join us in our mission to preserve and protect 

our local history by voting YES on May 21.   Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Board of Directors, The Millbrook Society 

 

 
                                 


